
Tenure-track Assistant Professor in Statistics 
 
The Department of Mathematical Sciences at DePaul University invites applications for a 
tenure track position in statistics at the Assistant Professor level beginning September 
2015, contingent upon available budgetary resources.  
 
DePaul is one of the nation's ten largest private universities, and the only one whose 
faculty priority is teaching. In addition to offering a broad array of mathematics and 
statistics courses at the undergraduate level, the department offers graduate programs 
leading to Masters Degrees in Applied Statistics and Applied Mathematics with 
concentrations in Actuarial Science or in Statistics.    
 
The department seeks candidates actively engaged in research and strongly committed to 
teaching. The candidate is expected to have a Ph.D. degree in statistics or a closely 
related field. Candidates with background and interest in applied statistics or biostatistics 
are especially encouraged to apply.  
 
Applications must be submitted electronically to  mathjobs.org and should include a 
curriculum vita, transcripts, a letter describing the applicant's teaching and research 
interests, and three letters of recommendation, at least one of which addresses the 
applicant's teaching effectiveness. Applicants are also encouraged to supply additional 
information such as formal teaching evaluation summaries.   In addition to applying 
through MathJobs.org, applicants must also electronically submit a cover letter and 
curriculum vitae vita to: 
facultyopportunities.depaul.edu/applicants/Central?quickFind=51181   
 
Review of applications will begin Jan 2, 2015 and continue until the position has been 
filled.  
 
The university is committed to recruiting a diverse faculty to complement the diversity of 
its student body and the City of Chicago. Applications from women, people of color, and 
other under-represented groups are particularly encouraged.  	
  
 	
  
As an Equal Employment Opportunity (EEO) employer, DePaul University provides job 
opportunities to qualified individuals without regard to race, color, ethnicity, religion, 
sex, sexual orientation, national origin, age, marital status, physical or mental disability, 
parental status, housing status, source of income or military status, in accordance with 
applicable federal, state and local EEO laws.  	
  


